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City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Karen and Don Weiblen to a Vacant Building Registration Fee at 536 IOWA AVENUE EAST.  (To be
withdrawn)

We believe we have always had a valid building permit.  We don't believe it should be considered a vacant
building, and we should be allowed to complete work.

June 25, 2012

Rich Singerhouse

A petition is included with the application for appeal.

WHEREAS, in the matter of the Appeal of Karen and Don Weiblen to a Vacant Building Registration Fee at
536 IOWA AVENUE EAST, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the
testimony of City staff and the appellant;

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council deny the appeal on the vacant
building registration; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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